
 

 

Jackie Giddens replied 13 days ago (Tue, 18 Sep at 8:21 PM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

This email is in response to: 

   

PDC Support via freshdesk.com  
 

Wed, Sep 5, 10:58 

AM (9 days ago) 

  

 
 

Hello Jacqueline Giddens: 

  

  

The Public Disclosure Commission received another complaint from Michael 

Killian, which has been assigned to PDC Case Number 40298 . The Complaint 

alleges the following: 

  

Allegation: Violation of RCW 42.17A.235 for failure to timely and accurately file 

contribution and expenditure reports to disclose a fair booth, new signs, and related 

campaign material. 

  

Please review the attached complaint and provide your response to the allegations 

by September 19, 2018. 

  

Response: 

Candidate has a booth in the fair:  Yes this is correct, for the amount of $740 paid 

on 8/7/2018 filed on 9/10/18 C4 report. 

Signage: Yes this is correct. Ordered signs, and payment processed on credit card 

7/19/18, in the amount of $1074.86. Credit card statement for 7/2018 purchases 

was received in 8/2018 with payment due date of 8/22/2018. Filed 9/10/18 C4 (L) 

report. 

Fair booth, raffle items/balloons/fans etc… : items purchased, or donated in 

August, and itemized on 9/10/18 C4 report. 

Receipts / Statement can be provided. 

  

Receipts can be provided. 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13017580907
https://support.google.com/mail/answer/1311182?hl=en
http://freshdesk.com/

